
In 1994, more than one million lives were lost during 100 days of the Rwandan  

genocide. Survivors faced with the challenge of forgiving and nation re-building. 
 

 

Join William Penn University for a brief history of the genocide, a featured film, 

and a discussion on how the country has changed in the past two decades. 

RWANDAN GENOCIDE MEMORIAL 

MONDAY ,  APRIL 8TH • 7:00 PM 
CHIEF MAHASKA ROOM , ATKINS MEMORIAL UNION 

Event and refreshments sponsored by the  
United World Club and the Office of Special Projects  

& Government Relations. 

Questions? Contact Graduate Assistant for International Programs  

Karolyn Wojtowicz at wojtowiczk@wmpenn.edu or 641-673-1294. 


